
 
 
 
 

September 6, 2024 
 

To: McWane Ductile Customers  

Re: Use of Non Tyton® Licensed Gaskets in McWane Ductile Products   

 
The use of Tyton® licensed gaskets is a critical factor in the performance of 
McWane Ductile Tyton® and TR Flex® pipe and fittings products. This ensures 
that they conform with the latest Tyton® designs and specifications and that 
they’re compatible with our pipe and fittings. 
 
Please be aware that the use of any non Tyton® licensed gaskets, either 
restraining or non-restraining, in McWane Ductile Tyton® and TR Flex® pipe 
and fittings products, or the pipe and fittings products manufactured by the 
former companies that comprise McWane Ductile—Atlantic States Cast Iron Pipe 
Co, McWane Cast Iron Pipe Co, Clow Water Systems, and Pacific States Cast 
Iron Pipe Co—shall automatically void all warranties provided by McWane 
Ductile—or its former companies—with respect to its Tyton® and TR Flex® pipe 
and fittings products.  
 
Please note that the communication does not extend any warranty by McWane 
Ductile to any accessory products, including restraining and non-restraining 
gaskets, other than those sold directly by McWane.  

  
Please contact your McWane Ductile Sales Representative with any questions. 

 

Best regards, 
 
 

Mike Dodge 
Vice President of Sales & Marketing 



 


